MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the Faculty

FROM: W. E. Gordon ME

SUBJECT: Selection of a President

. The Board of Governors has formed a committee to seek a new president of the University. The committee is chaired by Mr. H. Malcolm Lovett and the members will be announced in a few days.

The Board has invited the University faculty to form a search committee to work with the Board committee. It is expected that while much of the work would be done in separate meetings of the committees, the two committees would meet together from time to time and the two chairmen would work together closely.

The formation of the search committee will be an important item on the agenda of an early faculty meeting. In the meantime, you should be considering the questions of how the committee should be formed and who the members should be.